March/April Update 2021

Greetings Friends,

We thank God for you and have some exciting
news to share with you!

Check Out Our Video for Details! -->

Special Note from our New Partners in Uganda at
Arise Africa:

"The children are so excited and learning very
fast. | was so happy to see these little ones
finding hope in Christ. Please pray for God's

provision, | cannot believe how many children are
out there and they wish to be reached. The
community is so thankful for the services and pray |
that the Lord provides for the next group of deaf
children. We love you so much and our prayer is
that God will bless you abundantly so that we can
reach more Deaf | "

We now support a total of185 Deaf Children in

Uganda. Thanks to your support to our ministry
we have been able to provide these Deaf children
with nutritious meals, clean water, clothes, sign
language, Christian education the Good News of
Jesus Christ!

Thank You for Partnering with us to reach the "least
of these" in Uganda, your prayers and support are
truly blessing many Deaf Children.

God's Word Continues to be Shared
with the Deaf in Mexico, Cuba, The
Bahamas, Uganda, Bolivia and Brazil!



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GLkAOx7ecYE

2021 Mission Trip Update

Unfortunately due to continued restrictions of COVID we feel that for
the safety of our ministry partners in the filed and our volunteers that
we will NOT be traveling with groups this summer. However we do
plan to visit Uganda and The Bahamas this summer. Please pray for
God to make a way for Tom & Kayla to travel safely there and back.

We are planning a ICCD Virtual Mission Tour Live Stream Event!
Stay Tuned for Details!!!

ICCD Work Day- June 5th, 2021 9AM-Noon

We need your help! Come Join us as we do some sprucing

up to the Home Office. We are preparing for new

missionaries working in the office soon and need to make 1
X

some space for them. Come ready to clean, organize, do
some yard work and have some fun! Lunch will be provided.
Contact Kayla for more details: krohr@iccd.net //

We praise God that through your prayers and support the ministry of ICCD in reaching the Deaf
for Christ continues to move forward. We praise God that we are seeing Deaf children and Adults
lives changed by the Gospel of Jesus Christ. Thank You for laboring with us!

Your Missionaries to the Deaf,
Tom & Debbie Turner
Kayla Rohr & ICCD Team

Thank You for Partnering with us to Reach the Deaf for Christ.

" Therefore, my dear brothers and sisters, stand firm. Let nothing move you.
Always give yourselves fully to the work of the Lord, because you know that
your labor in the Lord is not in vain.”
~| Cor. 15:58
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http://www.instagram.com/iccdfriends/

